
 

 

Parkinson’s Disease Research Studies 
Seeking Participants in Northeast Ohio 

 
Great Lakes NeuroTechnologies Inc. (GLNT) is seeking individuals with Parkinson’s 
disease (PD) to participate in a data collection research study that will help to improve a 
PD home monitoring system. The system is designed to capture changes in PD 
symptoms and medication side-effects throughout the day in response to medication. 
This would provide doctors and researchers with more information about how symptoms 
are affected by treatments and may allow doctors to better tailor treatment interventions 
in response to these changes.  

This is a data collection study only, no treatment will be provided. For about one minute 
of every hour, participants will wear a small, lightweight, noninvasive motion sensor on 
the finger while completing three tasks that are part of a typical PD motor assessment. 
Participants will also complete a multiple choice diary about how they feel. Data 
collection will take place wherever the participant goes for two consecutive days during 
each of four consecutive weeks. At the conclusion of the study participants will be asked 
to complete a questionnaire about their experiences with the system. 
 
While data collection will be performed unattended, training for the study will take place 
at: 
 
Great Lakes NeuroTechnologies Inc. 
10055 Sweet Valley Drive 
Valley View, OH 44125 
 
Participants will be compensated for their participation. 
 
If you are interested in participating or to obtain additional information, please contact 
Chris Pulliam by phone at 216-446-2452 or by email at cpulliam@glneurotech.com .  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Great Lakes NeuroTechnologies Inc. 
www.glneurotech.com 


